Scott Veirs

Please revoke all permits for net pen salmon farms! In Washington and beyond, we can't afford
their many costs: sea lice; viruses; pesticides; over-harvest of food fish; predator deterrents;
invasive escapes; etc. Just say no, now; it's too risky to try to mitigate through more-constraining
permits as we phase them out over a few years.



